
 

 

 
 
 

Medford School Board Meeting 
September 14, 2015 

Medford Elementary School – Mr. Ristau 
 
 

Elementary Sign 
We are currently getting quotes for signage above the elementary entrance.  MEPA is considering covering the costs. 
The sign would be gold 12-14 inch letters that spell ELEMENTARY.  They would look very similar to the maroon numbers that 
are displayed by each exit (fire). 
 

 
 
Staff Development 
The elementary staff took part in a PLC training on August 27

th
 with Rick Fields. The feedback from staff was time well spent as 

it re-energized staff that had been previously trained and educated those staff members that were newer to the district.  Extra 
time was spent working in PLC groups where staff began to analyze test data and individualize learning plans for all students. 

 
I will be attending the Minnesota Elementary School Principal Association (MEPA) Leadership Conference on September 20-21.  
I have served on the state membership committee for five years as the chairperson for southeastern MN. 
 

 


